ATTENTION ALL OHIO
PILGRIMS

The Pilgrim Chairman of the Ohio State Moose Association, Tom Mann, would like
to implement a new notification system for Ohio Pilgrims.

The notification system would be used to notify Ohio Pilgrims when there is a
Pilgrim passing in our Association.

The notification system would use “Text Messaging” to notify you.

If you would like to be included in this notification...please do the following.
Please “Text” the following information to Tom Mann at 937-441-1795.
Your Name

Your cell phone number

If you have any questions...please contact Tom Mann at the above number.
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